
Raiffeisen Centrobank AG 

Notice 

to the holders of the Securities identified by 

ISIN: AT0000A21PC5, AT0000A28FK4, AT0000A29EJ7, AT0000A29EK5, 

AT0000A29EL3, AT0000A29EM1, AT0000A29GB9, AT0000A29GC7, 

AT0000A29GD5, AT0000A29GE3, AT0000A29GU9, AT0000A29GV7, 

AT0000A29H68, AT0000A29H76, AT0000A29HG6, AT0000A29HH4, 

AT0000A29HJ0, AT0000A29HU7, AT0000A29HV5, AT0000A29HW3, 

AT0000A2MMP4 and AT0000A2VDF5 

The Securityholders are hereby informed that effective as of 31 January 2022 the Underlying 

Royal Dutch Shell PLC has changed its name to Shell plc and the company’s A-shares and B-shares have been 

assimilated into a single line of shares with a new ISIN. Therefore, in accordance with § 10 and effective as of 

31 January 2022, the Underlying will be replaced by the new shares of Shell plc with the ISIN 

GB00BP6MXD84. 

 

Vienna, 31 January 2022 

Raiffeisen Centrobank AG 

 


